
McGregor	Schools	
COVID-19 Employee Screening 

 

Dear Staff, 
 

In response to the recent Coronavirus (COVID -19) outbreak and the raised pandemic alert status by 
the World Health Organization (WHO), McGregor ISD #4 is taking precautions to lessen the spread of 
the virus. All employees who enter McGregor ISD #4 at this time must be screened. 

 
Please review the following self-screening criteria before visiting the job site: 

 
A new fever (100.4*F or higher), or sense of having a fever? Chills?   Y / N 

A new cough or shortness of breath that you cannot attribute to another health 
condition? 

  Y / N 

Experiencing muscle aches, fatigue, sore throat, or congestion that you cannot 
attribute to another health condition or other physical activity? 

  Y / N 

Experiencing gastrointestinal symptoms of diarrhea, vomiting or nausea?   Y / N 

Have you had close contact with someone who received a positive COVID-19 
test result? OR had exposure to individuals with cold or flu like symptoms 
with the past 14 days? 
 

 Y / N 

If you answered “Yes” to any of the questions above, please return home and contact your doctor for 
further advice.  Please notify Michelle Gauthier 218-768-5121 immediately to determine your work 
status.  

 
If you answer “No” to all of the above questions, please continue to work as usual. By coming into the 
building or reporting to work, you are agreeing that you have completed this health screening checklist 
each day, your answers are correct and truthful, and you are prepared to do your job. 
You only need to turn in the signed form if you answer “Yes” to any of the above questions.  

  
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
 
I HAVE REVIEWED THE QUESTIONS ABOVE AND MY ANSWERS ARE CORRECT AND TRUTHFUL. 

 
 

Printed Name_________________________ Signature ___________________________ 
Date_________________________ 


